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Date: August 22, 2019 

 

To: Offerors of RFQ 72776; Roadway and Civil Design Services for Route 7 and 

Route 287 Interchange Improvements, UPS 111664 

 

From: Cheryl L. Middleton, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

 Subject: Notice of Shortlist and Final Ranking 

After thorough review of the proposals and interviews, the Proposal Analysis Group (PAG) 
shortlisted the following firms: 

 
Dewberry Engineers, Inc. 
Rummel Klepper & Kahl LLP 
Volkert 
 
Upon completion of the interviews and final evaluation by the PAG, the PAG ranked the 
firms as follows: 
 
1st Volkert 
2nd Rummel Klepper & Kahl LLP 
3rd  Dewberry Engineers, Inc. 

 
 

The County will begin negotiations with the top ranked firm. If a successful contract cannot be 

reached, negotiations will be severed and begin with the next firm. The County will post the 

Notice of Award to the website once negotiations have been successfully completed. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the County and this project 

http://www.loudoun.gov/procurement

